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SSD 6674 9MOD1)

Ms Natasha Harras

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO BOX 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Harras

SSD 6674 (MOD1) — UNSW BIOLOGICAL SCIENCE PROJECT STAGE 1

| am writing to you in reply to your invitation to the EPA to provide a submission in respect of the
proposed modification.

The EPA has no specific comments on the modification and requests the Department to consider this
letter in the context of its detailed EIS comments by letter dated 7 April 2015.

The EPA emphasises that it does not review or endorse environmental management plans or the like
for reasons of maintaining regulatory ‘arms length’. And, has not reviewed any environmental
management plan forming part of or referred to in the modification application.

Should you require clarification of any of the above please contact John Goodwin on 9995 6838.

Yours sincerely

MIKESHARPIN%L /5-12-t6

Acting Manager, Metropolitan Infrastructure
NSW Environment Protection Authority

PO Box 668 Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 13, 10 Valentine Avenue Parramatta NSW 2150
Tel: (02) 9995 5000 Fax: (02) 9995 6900
ABN 43 692 285 758
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